
 
 

 
Parks, Recreation and Open Space Department 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

AURORA RESERVOIR PARKS AND WATER 
MASTER PLAN AMENDMENT 

TO INCLUDE THE SOUTHEAST RECREATION CENTER 

 

The City of Aurora invites you to attend a Virtual Public Hearing for an amendment to the Aurora Reservoir Parks and 

Water Master Plan.  The hearing seeks approval from the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board on the amendment which 

proposes the following changes: 

• Addition of the Southeast Recreation Center and Access Road (See plans below) 

 

 
 
 Project Description:  

The site for the new center is called Section 17 or Reservoir Community Park.  This 600-acre property, conveyed to Aurora 

in 1984 by the federal government is designated for the sole purpose of parks and recreation uses in perpetuity as protected 

by the deed and city charter. Because Section 17 is included in the Aurora Reservoir Master Plan, the recreation center 

improvements will be added to this plan through a master plan amendment.  Although the site is proposed as a future 

community park, this project planning and amendment is limited to the recreation center, which will be funded by marijuana 

tax revenues. 

 

Maps show the proposed Amendment to the Aurora Reservoir Master Plan depicting proposed road and recreation center 

location.  The road will extend from the intersection of Harvest Road and Alexander Avenue.  The recreation center location 

is in the northwest portion of the site near the Infinity Middle School site.  

 

The public hearing will be held as a special meeting of the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board via WebEx to be held 

at 5:00 pm, Wednesday, June 10, 2020.  
 

To join: https://auroragov.webex.com/auroragov/onstage/g.php?MTID=e02d2093528d47892002622857f640cdc 
Or go to the Boards and Commissions Calendar at Aurora Gov.org and click the meeting link. 

 

Join the audio conference only +1-408-418-9388 

  

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__auroragov.webex.com_auroragov_onstage_g.php-3FMTID-3De02d2093528d47892002622857f640cdc&d=DwMGaQ&c=P6z5-p3PAJe6qpJfvC6vDl1rz6FJyb4AwDEqwx8Z33U&r=Id6I1yx8BThHma6rIGS40SJgP3e4PuGHvaP318U_bNY&m=UzRq5NRYRJaCDfLX_OiXpLSGqHcRgrW18WXt4UuI2Ic&s=hsuFSHCQaC8ybDHv4Fy9QXLRYnOaphgB_E7ZivGRy5M&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__auroragov.webex.com_auroragov_onstage_g.php-3FMTID-3De02d2093528d47892002622857f640cdc&d=DwMGaQ&c=P6z5-p3PAJe6qpJfvC6vDl1rz6FJyb4AwDEqwx8Z33U&r=Id6I1yx8BThHma6rIGS40SJgP3e4PuGHvaP318U_bNY&m=UzRq5NRYRJaCDfLX_OiXpLSGqHcRgrW18WXt4UuI2Ic&s=hsuFSHCQaC8ybDHv4Fy9QXLRYnOaphgB_E7ZivGRy5M&e=


For additional information please visit Auroragov.org/recreation or 

 contact Tracy Young tyoung@auroragov.org 
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